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Brazilian Aeronautical Commission in Europe 
16 Great James Street 
London WC1N 3DP  

 
June 2024 

Secretary to the head of BACE 
 
Ref: Establishing Los Angeles Embassy to Significant Religious Object 
 
As second presentation to the Brazil Aeronautical Commission in Europe (the first of June 2022 can 
be found on enclosed USB pen drive folder <Letters of Introduction/Masonic Lodges and Armed 
Forces>) I am providing you with latest introductions intended for the following <Letters of 
Introduction June 2024>:- 
 

 Mr Donald Trump and Mayor of New York City  

 The Scottish National Party and Chinese Consul of Edinburgh 

 Foreign Secretary Lord David Cameron 

 Home Secretary James Cleverly 

 Huntingdon MP Jonathon Djangoly and former PM John Major 

 Cambridgeshire Police Chief Constable Nick Dean 

 Huntingdon Mayors Office 

 Leeds University Vice-Chancellor Professor Hai-Sui 

 Newquay Jobcentre Work Coach 

 Cromwell Museum Huntingdon 
 

Together with updated four part dossier series ‘Establishing Embassy to Significant Religious 
Object(s) Ark of the Covenant, Holy Grail and Caravan of Treasures’ expanded since previous 
presentation:- 
 

 Lifting the Veil 

 Grail Technologies 

 Camaialot volumes A & B 

 The Anunnaki Conquest of the Free World volumes A,B & C 
 

Dossiers provided on USB pen drive folder <Establishing Los Angeles Embassy> or available for 
download from website www.apollobath.org – link – ‘Crown Office and Embassy’. Due to content 
dossier volumes ‘The Anunnaki Conquest of the Free World volumes B & C’ are unavailable for 
download from the public domain. 
 

I wish to raise your particular attention to letters intended for The Scottish National Party, Chinese 
Consul of Edinburgh, Foreign Secretary Lord David Cameron and Home Secretary James Cleverly as 
they refer to a proposed engineering contract with the British Ministry of Defence. Previous letters to 
my hometown Mayor of Huntingdon request assistance in the raising of a Brazilian expedition party 
to include soldiers of the Royal Engineers Regiment. 
 

I hope that BACE take a positive interest in discoveries made and their presentation. 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
Graeme Parker      Email: SashaSanchez69@outlook.com 

http://www.apollobath.org/

